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CHARITY BAZAAR CROWDFUNDS RESOURCES FOR THE AGED 
WITHOUT CHILDREN, AND FOR CHILDREN WITH SINGLE PARENTS 

Rumah Charis continues to support destitute senior citizens and needy children with your help 
 

This April, Rumah Charis invites all Malaysians and Permanent Residents to visit the Home For The 

Children at Jalan Awan Pintal, Taman Yarl, Kuala Lumpur. The non-profit social organization is 

hosting a Charity Bazaar on 27th April, Saturday.  

 

For this public event, there will be at least 50 stalls and booths selling essential items, books, food, 

drinks, and more. There will also be a handful of games stations for participants to have some 

healthy fun. On the stage, there will be performances such as dances, songs and magic shows. 

Last year, the crowd exceeded 400 at the Charity Bazaar.  

 

This event aims to raise sufficient financial resources for sustaining the operations of the Homes 

For The Aged located at Puchong and Shah Alam, and for meeting the needs of the Home For 

The Children situated at Taman Yarl. At present, these three shelters serve 80 residents.  

 

Bazaar coupons are now available for purchase at RM50 per booklet. Participants may also buy 

coupons at the event venue.  

 

 

For more details about the Charity Bazaar, call 03-7784 4645, 03-7781 5977, 017 605 8637,  

013 207 8199, 011 2830 2770, 012 472 3935, or send a mail to rumahcharis@yahoo.com 

 

  


